
GC response to Commission on Future Recs  

1 of 1 5/10/2010 8:36 AM

Subject: GC response to Commission on Future Recs
From: Stephanie Casher <scasher@ucsc.edu>
Date: Fri, 07 May 2010 16:42:51 -0700
To: lkletzer@ucsc.edu
CC: Mary-Beth Harhen <mbh@ucsc.edu>, Pamela Edwards <pedwards@ucsc.edu>, Roxanne Monnet
<roxannem@ucsc.edu>, Susanna Wrangell <swrangel@ucsc.edu>, Dominique Jordan Hansen
<djhansen@ucsc.edu>, Sue A Carter <sacarter@ucsc.edu>

Dear Lori, 

Graduate Council will not be responding to the UCSC Senate's call for comment on the Commission
on the Future work group recommendations. Graduate Council's feedback will be incorporated into
the letter being prepared by CCGA. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, 

Stephanie 

-- 
************************************** 
Stephanie Casher 
Senate Committee Analyst 
Academic Senate Office 
UC Santa Cruz 
(831) 459-2259 
http://senate.ucsc.edu 


